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Get ready for your move 
Information for patients, carers, family and friends 

Fremantle Hospital is Western Australia’s largest specialist hospital focused on providing high-

quality aged care, mental health, secondary rehabilitation, planned surgery and specialist medical 

services. To allow for future growth, some of the wards at Fremantle Hospital are being 

reconfigured. The new configuration will see all services located as closely as possible. 

From Monday 30 October, patients on wards V6, 7 North and 8 South will be moved. The 

reconfiguration will not impact on your surgery date or high-quality level of care. 

Patients who are moving 

If you are a patient on a hospital ward that is scheduled to move, our hospital staff will tell you 

where and when you will be transferred. The same information will be provided to your family, carer 

or next-of-kin so they know where to visit you. 

Medical records 

Your ward clinicians will ensure your medical record is taken with you on the day of the move. 

Personal effects 

To keep your belongings safe, we recommend you send valuables home with family or friends prior 

to the move day. Please ensure that your belongings are packed prior to your move as they will be 

transferred with you to your new location on the day. 

Mealtimes and routines 

During this transition period, there may be some changes to mealtimes and your routines. Our aim 

is to keep you informed of changes as they start to impact you. 

Phones, televisions and visiting hours 

Paid televisions will automatically transfer to your new location. Visiting hours and your telephone 

number will remain the same. 

Staff will help you settle into your new hospital ward. Please ask a member of staff if you have any 

queries, need assistance or need further information. 


